



GIA SƯ CHUNG CƯ

Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

I. Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions

1. A. abundant B. masterpiece C. demolish D. mosaic
2. A. mandatory B. magnificent C. harmonious D. imperial

II. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

3. The vegetation layers in Cat Ba Archipelago form spectacular and scenic landscapes and make the site become _____ of all Vietnam's typical ecosystems.
A. home B. house C. scenery D. basis
4. The Citadel of the Ho is the only stone citadel in Southeast Asia _____ of large limestone blocks.
A. to be constructed B. to construct
C. which constructed D. constructing
5. Studies reveal that food production will need to increase by 70 percent to _____ the over 9 billion people on Earth.
A. give B. supply C. provide D. feed
6. The nearly 4-hour _____ from Ha Long to Cat Ba afforded us visits to well-known caves and beaches.
A. travel B. vacation C. boat D. cruise
7. The Temple of Preah Vihear in Cambodia is composed of a series of sanctuaries _____ by a system of pavements and staircases over an 800 meters long axis.
A. linked B. linking C. to link D. being link

III. Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the following sentences.

THE GREAT PYRAMID OF GIZA

The Great Pyramid of Giza was built by the Egyptian pharaoh Khufu around the year 2560 BC. The purpose of this huge stone pyramid was to serve as a tomb when he died and to protect the burial chamber from the weather and from thieves who might try to steal the treasures and belongings

there. The Great Pyramid is believed to have been built over a 20-year period. First, the site was prepared and then the huge blocks of stone were transported and put in their places.

When it was built, the Great Pyramid was 147 metres high on a base of 230 metres square. It ranked as the tallest structure on earth for more than 43 centuries, only to be surpassed in height in the nineteenth century AD. The structure consisted of approximately 2 million blocks of stone, each weighing about 2.5 tons. It has been suggested that there are enough blocks in the three pyramids to build a 3-metre high, 0.3-metre-thick wall around France. Although it is not known how the blocks were put in place, several theories have been proposed. One theory involves the construction of a straight or spiral ramp that was raised as the construction proceeded. A second theory suggests that the blocks were lifted and placed using thousands of huge weight arms.

Today, the Great Pyramid of Giza is enclosed, together with the other pyramids in the tourist region of the Giza Plateau on the west bank of the River Nile. Also in the area is the museum housing the mysterious Sun Boat, only discovered in 1954 near the South side of the pyramid. The boat is believed to have been used to carry the body of Khufu in his last journey on earth before being buried inside the pyramid.

8. What is the passage mainly about?

- A. The king of Egypt and his achievement.
- B. The tomb of ancient Egyptian pharaoh.
- C. How the mysterious Sun Boat was used with the king's body.
- D. Facts and theories of building the Great Pyramid of Giza.

9. The underlined word "he" in paragraph 1 refers to _____ ?

- A. the Great Pyramid
- B. an Egyptian
- C. Khufu
- D. tomb

10. According to the passage, which of the following is TRUE?

- A. One of the purpose of the pyramid was to protect the king and his soldiers.
- B. There are two theories involving the construction of the pyramid and the second one is more persuasive.
- C. The Egyptian could have spent 20 year building the pyramid.
- D. The Great Pyramid had been the highest building for more than 4300 years.

11. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage about the Great Pyramid of Giza?

- A. The number of visitors every year.

B. Its height and area when it was completed.

C. Its main functions.

D. People's opinions about how to build it.

12. What is the Sun Boat believed to have been used for?

A. To carry blocks of stone used to construct the pyramid.

B. To carry the body of the ancient Egyptian pharaoh before it was buried.

C. To carry the pharaoh's treasures and belongings after taken from the pyramid.

D. To carry the builder to the construction site.